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Puketāpapa Local Board road naming 
guidelines 
Auckland Council road naming guidelines provide direction to applicants, developers, council staff, 
local boards and mana whenua on the procedures for naming and renaming roads in Auckland.   

 

At its meeting of the 19 November 2020, the Puketāpapa Local Board passed the following resolutions 
in support and in addition to the Auckland Council Road Naming Guidelines.  

 

 

PKTPP/2020/157 Notice of Motion - Chair Julie Fairey - Road naming in the 
Puketapapa Local Board area 
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12 Notice of Motion - Chair Julie Fairey - Road naming in the Puketāpapa Local Board area 

 Resolution number PKTPP/2020/157 

MOVED by Chairperson J Fairey, seconded by Member J Turner:   

That the Puketāpapa Local Board: 

a) support the current Auckland Council Road Naming Guidelines (August 2019); 

b) support in particular Principle 3 which seeks that all proposed road names demonstrate 
a linkage to their locality with aspects such as historical, ancestral or cultural links, 
particular local environmental features or an existing thematic identity in the area; 

c) support in particular Principle 3.2 which outlines that collaboration and engagement 
with mana whenua and the local community is expected to help road naming applicants 
develop new road names according to local themes; 

d) note that the board expects to see evidence of any developer’s efforts to undertake 
community engagement in accordance with Principle 3.2, when considering new road 
names; 

e) support in particular Principle 4 which is that the use of Māori names is actively 
encouraged.  We are committed to reflecting Māori identity in the landscape; 

f) support the Advice Note which states that local boards expect to see evidence of 
engagement with mana whenua; 

https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/building-and-consents/resource-consents/types-resource-consents/subdivision-of-property/Documents/road-naming-guidelines.pdf
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g) note that the Puketāpapa Local Board area has a unique character which the board, 
through its local board plan, seeks to acknowledge and celebrate. Road naming is one 
mechanism that can contribute to this and the board anticipates road naming proposals 
for our area will include options that are:  

i) in Te Reo Māori; and/or 

ii) a reflection of our ethnic diversity, to assist with addressing under-representation; 
and/or  

iii) have a clear historical connection to the area. 

 

CARRIED 
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Auckland Council disclaims any liability whatsoever in connection with any action taken 
in reliance of this document for any error, deficiency, flaw or omission contained in it. 
© 2021 Auckland Council 
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